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Grace Haden
fyi-request-11209-9e74db0b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Grace Haden
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

I refer to your official information request on 13 September 2019 relating to the Memorandum
of Understanding (MOU) between The Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) and the
RNZSPCA.

Under the Official Information Act 1982 (OlA), MPI is releasing to you a copy of the current
MOU signed May 2019.

You have the right under section 28(1) of the OIA to seek an investigation and review by the
Ombudsman of our decision.

Yours sincer.

Gary Orr
Acting Director, Compliance Services

Compliance and Governance
Compliance Services

Charles Fergusson Building, 34-38 Bowen Street
Wellington 6140, New Zealand

mpi.govt.nz



